
 

 

Registration is OPEN for all Spring Leagues!!! 

www.wascobaseball.com/springbaseball 

 

Our recreational baseball program aims for players to learn fundamentals, 

develop a love for the game, and most importantly, have fun! The Spring season 

begins with practices in early April, opening day is later that month. Games 

(typically two per week) are played Monday - Friday starting at 5:30 or 6pm. 

Saturday start times range 9am - 5pm. No Sunday games, this day could be used 

for make-up games. No games are played Memorial Day weekend and the season 

concludes the end of June. 

 

Hat, jersey, socks, and baseball pants are included in the registration 

fee. Because safety is our highest priority, we provide quality equipment such as 

batting helmets and catchers gear for each team.  

 

For more information contact Director of Registration, Mark Gundersen, at 

registration@wascobaseball.com 
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